
Fly'n For Fun 2024 - Event Safety Guidelines 

At Fly'n For Fun 2024, the safety and well-being of all attendees are our top priorities. Please 
familiarise yourself with the following safety guidelines to ensure a secure and enjoyable 
experience for everyone: 

1. Aircraft Operations: 

• Pilots must adhere to all relevant aviation regulations and guidelines. 

• Maintain a safe distance from active runways and taxiways. 

• Avoid taxiing or landing in non-designated areas. 

2. Ground Operations: 

• Exercise caution when walking around the event site, especially near aircraft and 
equipment. 

• Keep pathways clear of obstructions to facilitate safe pedestrian flow. 

• Follow designated routes and pathways to access various areas of the event. 

• Be mindful of moving vehicles and equipment. 

3. Emergency Procedures: 

• Familiarise yourself with the location of emergency exits, first aid stations, and 
fire extinguishers. 

• In case of an emergency, follow the instructions of event staff and emergency 
personnel. 

• Report any accidents, injuries, or hazardous situations to event organisers 
immediately. 

4. Weather Awareness: 

• Stay informed about weather conditions and forecasts for the duration of the 
event. 

• Monitor announcements and updates from event organisers regarding any 
changes to the schedule due to weather conditions. 

5. General Safety: 

• Be mindful of your surroundings and the actions of others, especially in crowded 
areas. 

• Report any suspicious or concerning behaviour to event security or staff. 

• Stay hydrated and take breaks as needed to prevent fatigue and dehydration. 

• Follow event rules and regulations at all times to ensure a safe and enjoyable 
experience for everyone. 

• RAAus reserves the right to remove attendees from the event premises if 
necessary for the safety and wellbeing of all participants. 



• The licensed bar will operate in accordance with Responsible Service of 
Alcohol (RSA) guidelines to ensure the safety and responsible consumption of 
alcohol by all attendees. 

By adhering to these safety guidelines, we can create a secure environment where all 
participants can fully enjoy Fly'n For Fun 2024. Thank you for your cooperation, and we look 
forward to seeing you there! 

 


